
 

 

EAA Chapter 1298 September 2024 Meeting Minutes 
 
Phil Renard  called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM.  Meeting opened with pledge.  
  Guests:  2 guests, didn’t get names 
 
Phil requested approval of September’s minutes. Minutes were approved. 
 
Frank gave Treasurer’s report. Financials are also posted on bulletin board. He made comment on stepping 
down in December and requested anyone interested in seeking the position to contact him. 
 
Phil made motion for approval of $600.00 to purchase shelving for the hanger. Motion 2nd and carried. 
Phil also motioned to change the name in the by laws from Hernando County Flyers to Steve White Flyers. 
Motion 2nd and carried. 
 
Request by Phil for volunteers for a once per month kitchen clean-up. Will send out a signup sheet next 
month. 
 
This month’s dinner to be held at the Mediterranean Diner in Hudson @ Hwy 52 & US 19. Text Phil for head 
count. 614.499.5766 
 
Christmas dinner will be at the Wellington Bar & Grill (Wellington Country Club) on December 11th.  Text 
Phil for head count. 
 
Reminder by Phil of email from the Tower that there should be no runups at hanger areas, and to use 
designated areas at the beginning of each runway. 
 
Also, November 20 there will be a RSTA meeting with the topic of airport hotspots a concern of the FAA. 
 
Young Eagles was moved due to hurricane Helene to Saturday, December 14. Volunteer signup sheets will 
be sent out at the next meeting. 
 
Phil announced the positions of Treasurer & Vice President will be open of election in December.  Anyone 
interested to contact any Board Member. 
 
Trent has passed his Private Pilot written.  Congrats Trent! 
 
Everyone was reminded to clean up after use of tools. If assistance is needed to contact a Board Member. 
 
Phil announced that after next month’s meeting there will be a VMC FAST meeting.  Phil also gave an 
update on hanger cleanup & asked for any comments/suggestions.  Also, February we are planning a get 
together with Inverness chapter. 
 
A request was made for plane marshallers for the 10/26/24 fly-in at Global Jet by the Explorer scouts. 
 
50/50 drawing won by Doug Baird 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM. 



 

 

Respectfully Submitted from notes by Doug Baird.  Thank you Doug for taking notes. 
 
Bill Smith 
Chapter EAA 1298 Secretary 
 
 


